
Great state. Great opportunity.

Changes to routes 369 and 590
The first stage of the Brisbane City Council bus network review changes will 
be implemented on Monday 22 July.

Route 369 changes at Toombul
Route 369 will run between Mitchelton train station and Toombul Shopping 
Centre. To get to Skygate or the Aviation Precinct, you’ll need to transfer at 
Toombul Shopping Centre to a 590 service.

The frequency of route 369 is also changing:

•	 every 20 minutes in peak, Monday to Friday

•	 every 30 minutes at all other time (including weekends).

Route 590 extended to Toombul
To keep you connected to Skygate and the Aviation Precinct, route 590 will be 
extended to Toombul Shopping Centre.

This route extension will still service all the same stops as the 369.

More information

We’ll keep you informed well in advance of any changes as we work with 
Brisbane City Council to implement the Brisbane bus network review.

Visit translink.com.au or call 13 12 30 anytime for the latest updates.

ü	 New bus connections to Brisbane’s south (for route 369)

ü	 New train and bus connections at Toombul (for route 590)

ü	 Improving way-finding signage to make it easier to find your next stop

ü	 Improving security with closed circuit television (CCTV) and help phones
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